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Students received detailed information on international
cooperation
By the demand of 1000 active students of TIIAME telegram page, has been organized an online meeting
with A.Salokhiddinov, the Vice-Rector for International Cooperation. The students were interested about
partner universities and organizations abroad, internships abroad, especially in Germany, studying at
prestigious universities in developed countries. Prof. A.Salokhiddinov answered the questions in detail. Sh.
Rakhmonov, the head of the international cooperation department provided information on the grants and
joint  projects,  their  submission  which  are  announced  nowadays.  There  was  also  a  review  of  joint
educational programs with TIIAME.

During the meeting, it was agreed to organize a seminar training  for students to prepare a resume (CV).
The students received detailed answers to their questions and expressed thanked the organizers for the
frank conversation.
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